
                                          

 

The Honorable Kristina Roegner 

Chair, Senate Ways and Means Committee 

Senate Building 

1 Capitol Square 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Dear Ms. Roegner, 

 

I would like to offer my support for SB307, Senator Gavarone’s recently introduced bill regarding the 
temporary exemption of Personal Protective Equipment from sales and use taxes in Ohio. 

 

Our Healthcare Professionals are trying to reopen their doors under some dramatically different 
sanitization guidelines and every little bit of savings will help them in their efforts. 

 

Thanks. 

 

                                                                                                                   Yours Truly, 

                                                                                                                   James F. Slattery 

                                                                                                                    President 

 


